KHSRA Communication

Please note that the Kansas High School/Jr High School Rodeo Association
communicates mainly with our private facebook page. It is called Kansas High
School Members Group and is for current members only. Please either have a current
member add you to the group or send an email to Suzan Adams at
khsrarodeo@gmail.com to request an invite via email. We also post on our website at
www.khsra.net but the main form of communication is the facebook group (not

page)

| understand that if | am not in that private facebook GROUP, | will miss out on
information that will be useful to know to help know what is going on with rodeos and
within the association.
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